January 15, 2002

## A New EU Takeover Directive? - Winter Committee Report

As a follow-up to our January 14, 2002 memorandum titled A New EU Directive?, a number of people have asked where they can obtain a copy of the Report of the High Level Group of Company Law Experts on Issues Related to Takeover Bidsdated January 10, 2002 and discussed in the memorandum.

The Committee of Company Law Experts was chaired by Jaap Winter and was announced September 4, 2001. A copy of the Winter Committee's report can bedownloaded at <a href="http://www.europa.eu.int/comm/internal\_market/en/company/company/news/HLGreport-TOB en.pdf">http://www.europa.eu.int/comm/internal\_market/en/company/company/news/HLGreport-TOB en.pdf</a>

M. Lipton D.A. Katz